
Fowler Architects 
Jennifer Fowler 
202-546-0896
jennifer@fowler-architects.com

June 2, 2021 

Via IZIS 

Board of Zoning Adjustment  
Government of the District of Columbia 
Suite 210 South 
441 4th Street, NW 
Washington DC  20001 

Re: Request to Postpone Hearing Date; BZA Case No. 20467 (232 10th Street SE) 

Dear Members of the Board: 

I am writing on behalf of the Applicant in the above-referenced case.  The Applicant is requesting additional 
time so that we can work with neighbors who have expressed opposition. 

We would like to request the postponement of the hearing date from June 23, 2021 to July 28, 2021 or the next 
available date. 

Thank you for considering this request. 

Sincerely, 

Jennifer Fowler 
Agent 

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20467
EXHIBIT NO.51

Board of Zoning Adjustment
District of Columbia
CASE NO.20467
EXHIBIT NO.51



BZA Case No. 20467 
Request to Postpone 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 
 

I hereby certify that on June 2, 2021, an electronic copy of this Request for Postponement was served on the 
following on behalf of Geoffrey Anderson and Harriet Tregoning. 
 
 
 
DC Office of Planning 
 
Jonathan Kirschenbaum 
jonathan.kirschenbaum@dc.gov 
 
Advisory Neighborhood Commission 6B 
 
ANC Office 
6B@anc.dc.gov 
 
Brian Ready, Chairperson 
6B03@and.dc.gov 
 
Steve Holtzman, SMD 
6B05@anc.dc.gov 

 

 

Jennifer Fowler 
Fowler Architects 
Agent 

 

 


